
Date: 11/2/2012 10:36:48 AM 
Subject: Re: FAQ

From: Ozzie Fonseca <ofonseca@experianinteractive.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Stirling, BryanBryanStirling@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Thanks for sending. I have forwarded the questions to Greg Young so we can address them. 

Regards

Ozzie Fonseca, CIPP/US
Senior Director, Data Breach Resolution

Experian Consumer Direct
535 Anton, Suite 100.
Costa Mesa, CA 92626
(949) 567-3851 - Desk
(949) 302-2299 -
Cell (949) 242-2938 - Fax
ozzie.fonseca@experian.com<mailto:ozzie.fonseca@experian.com>

Blog: www.Experian.com/blogs/data-breach<http://www.Experian.com/blogs/data-breach>
Follow us on Twitter: www.Twitter.com/Experian_DBR<http://www.Twitter.com/Experian_DBR>
Visit us at http://www.experian.com/databreach

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message and any accompanying data or files is confidential 
and may contain privileged information intended only for the named recipient(s). If you are not the 
intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that the dissemination, distribution, and or copying of 
this message is strictly prohibited. If you receive this message in error, or are not the named
recipient(s), please notify the sender at the email address above, delete this email from your
computer, and destroy any copies in any form immediately. Receipt by anyone other than the named 
recipient(s) is not a waiver of any attorney-client, work product, or other applicable privilege.

"Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Attached are some frequently asked questions that we've received from constituents and legislators 
regarding the SC DOR security breach.
We will continue to send updates. Please email or call me with any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
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